THE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORIES HARVARD UNIVERSITY

CAMBRIDGE MASSACHUSETTS

30th. June 1938.

Dear Miss Simpson,

I very much enjoyed hearing all the news in your letter of a few wee'r ego. I quite reasise that the leafure that plenty to do without writing unnecessary letters and I can get answers to my various queries when I return in a few months time. I am really glad that he found my book to his taste, as I naturally value his opinion of it above all others.

I heard from Merton that Both the Professor and Stevens were to lecture at the Summer School there. This seems to me to be an excellent idea, as summer students should get some statistics and statistical ideas with their genetics.

will you please inform Miss North that (a) I am expecting proofs from Nature ; a short letter to the Editor -. These proofs need not be suct on to me here but may be corrected from the manuscript and returned promptly. I could do with 100 reprints including the free ones. (b) She need not send out the respirits of "Crossing -over" from Biological Reviews. The paper is now so old anyway that they reprints can await my return.

We stayed with Brandt for nearly a week in Washington about a month ago, on our way here. He seems to be in fine fettle and busy teaching complex designs to an admiring multitude.

Please tell Taylor that I am going to write to him soon.

He will know what soon means. I certainly shall write him before another month is over, Law.

We sail from Boston on the Franconia and reach Liverpool on September 13th, I think. I shall probably come down to London fairly soon after that date and will call in the Lab. then.

Best wishes to all from Mrs. Mather and myself,

Yours,

K. Muther